
887 Ann Arbor Ave 

Ventura, Ca 93004 

 

October 20, 2017  

 

Dear Students and Parents, 

 

HELLO 

I hope this letter finds you well and enjoying a wonderful new school year!  I miss you and our lessons terribly and would 

love to hear updates on how things are going!! 

 

My family and I are settled into our new home and I am starting teaching again.  It was a longer process than I 

anticipated but the studio is finally up and running.   

 

REMOTE LESSONS AVAILABLE 

I am now officially set up to teach remote lessons via Skype.  All interested students can begin lessons as ready!   

 

As with traditional lessons, I will reserve a regularly scheduled lesson time for all Skype students (for instance Tuesday’s 

at 4:30 for a half hour) where we will log in at our specified time and begin working!  For your convenience, Skype 

provides the ability to record lessons for easy practice throughout the week, all sheet music and other materials will be 

emailed directly, and PayPal is available on my website, www.AlissaStropleMusicStudio.com, for easy payment.  .  Also, I 

can walk you through the process of setting up your skype account and provide a short technical specs list if needed.    

 

I am offering a free trial Skype lesson so there is nothing to lose in giving it a try.  All you need is a computer and a web 

cam!  And of course to contact me to schedule our first lesson! 

 

TESTIMONIALS PLEASE  

I would greatly appreciate good recommendations and referrals.  Personal testimony goes a long way toward building 

trust in a new teacher and growing business.  If you have a chance I would love a short (or long ) quote about your 

experience working with me.  No last names will be included unless you want.  You can email me to post on my website, 

or recommend me on my Facebook business page (Alissa Strople Music Studio) or Linkedin.  Thank you Thank you! 

 

CONTACT ME 

Contact me via email, phone, text, or via my website.  I love to hear from you! 

 

THANK YOU 

Thank you so much for choosing to work with me.  I hope to continue our relationship well into the future be it 

professionally or personally.  I wish you all the best and please in touch and please keep singing!! 

 

Your voice teacher, 

 

Alissa Strople 

 

AlissaStropleMusicStudio@gmail.com 

www.AlissaStropleMusicStudio.com 

(805)766-1076 

http://www.alissastroplemusicstudio.com/

